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AGENDA ITEM C10 

 

GREYTOWN WASTEWATER 
   

 

Purpose of Report 

To discuss South Wairarapa District Councils position on the receipt and 
processing of Carterton district treated wastewater. 

Recommendations 

Officers recommend that Council: 

1. Receive the information.  

2. Resolve that treated wastewater from the Carterton district will not 
be received and processed at the Greytown site or 

3. Resolve that no commitment can be given at this time as to the 
future uses of the Greytown site. 

1. Executive Summary  

At the public meeting held at Papawai Marae on 18 March 2014 there was 
some discussion as to whether treated wastewater from Carterton would be 

received and processed at the Greytown treatment and disposal site. 

It was requested at the meeting that SWDC confirm they would not receive 

and process treated wastewater from the Carterton District. 

2. Financial Implications  

Earlier analysis has indicated it would not be cost effective to pipe treated 
wastewater from the Carterton district to the Greytown treatment site. 
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